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Gain Real World Career Experience in fields such as 
Aviation  Cosmetology  Criminal Justice  Firematics  Legal  Engineering  Military 

Police  Sports Management  Skilled Trades   Veterinarian  and more! 

 

 

 

 

 September 19, 2016 

 

Dear Student, 

 

 

We were recently made aware of your interest in the field of Engineering. We are pleased to invite you to 

participate in our Engineering Exploring Program. This program is designed to inform you of the many 

opportunities available in the world of engineering. 

 

The Society of Women Engineers has developed an exciting schedule of field trips to local businesses as well as 

a college panel night with students from up to three local universities. You will have the opportunity to tour 

different facilities and meet women currently working in the field of engineering to hear more about what you 

can expect working in this exciting field.  

 

Students and their parents/guardians are invited to an informational meeting to be held on: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Post is only available to female students and is limited to 20 participants 

 

Program participation is limited to 20 students. Once we reach the 20 student limit, all others will be placed on a 

waiting list. Confirmation of your reservation from our office is required for attendance at the informational 

meeting. The meeting will provide you with an orientation of Exploring as well as an overview of the 

Engineering Exploring Program. There is a registration fee of $40 to participate in the program. Checks can be 

made payable to “Seneca Waterways Council” and will be collected at this event. 

 

To assure a place at this meeting, please e-mail Keith Gomez at Keith.Gomez@scouting.org. If you do not 

have access to e-mail, call Keith at 241-8558. Please leave your name, age of participant, phone number and 

that you are contacting him in reference to reserving your spot at the Society of Women Engineers Post kickoff 

meeting. We look forward to meeting you on September 28th.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jessica Bull           Keith Gomez 

Post Advisor          Exploring Executive 

Engineering is a SWEet 
Exploring Post. 

Wednesday, September 28th, 2016 

7:00 to 8:00 p.m. 

Seneca Waterways Council Office 

2320 Brighton-Henrietta Town Line Road 

Rochester, NY 14623 
 

http://www.swcexploring.org/
mailto:Keith.Gomez@scouting.org

